
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING FOR  
THE CITY OF MULBERRY, FLORIDA 

 
The City of Mulberry Planning & Zoning Board will hold a Public Meeting on 
Tuesday, April 11, 2023, at 4:00 PM or soon thereafter in the City Commission 
Chambers at 104 S. Church Avenue, Mulberry, Florida to approve the plat for Victoria by 
the Lakes. 
 
A copy of the plat is available for review at the Mulberry Economic Development 
building located at 705 N. Church Avenue (entrance to the building is off NE 1st Ave.), 
Mulberry, Florida.  The Economic Development building is open between 8:00 am and 
5:00 pm, Monday through Thursday and 8:00 am and 4:00 pm Friday, excluding 
holidays. For more information, contact Ron Borchers, Planning & Development 
Director, City of Mulberry, (863) 425-1125 ext. 251. 
 
Persons are advised that if they decide to appeal any decision made at these 
meetings/hearings, they will need a record of these proceedings and for such purpose, 
they may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made at their own 
expense and effort, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the 
appeal is to be based per Section 286.0105, Florida Statutes. 
 
Persons with disabilities needing assistance to participate in any of these proceedings 
should contact the City Clerk at 863-425-1125 at least 48 hours in advance of the 
meeting.  


